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Love Minus Eighty Will
Mcintosh
Eventually, you will entirely discover a
further experience and endowment by spending
more cash. yet when? get you assume that you
require to acquire those all needs in
imitation of having significantly cash? Why
don't you try to acquire something basic in
the beginning? That's something that will
lead you to comprehend even more as regards
the globe, experience, some places, taking
into consideration history, amusement, and a
lot more?
It is your certainly own become old to decree
reviewing habit. in the course of guides you
could enjoy now is love minus eighty will
mcintosh below.
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As a satire on the future of our ‘connected’
society, Love Minus Eighty by Will McIntosh
seems extraordinarily prescient and quite
diabolical. Wearable computers not only
clothe people, but provide an instantaneous
and fully-immersive link to a digital realm
mediated by one’s peers.
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Goodreads
The only complaint to be leveled at Love
Minus Eighty is a feeling that things were
rushed at the end. At a little over 400
pages, there is adequate space to tell an
involved, fully-realized story and Will
McIntosh does this, leaving the reader with a
good deal of closure. There is no feeling of
being cheated at the end.
Love Minus Eighty: McIntosh, Will:
Amazon.com: Books
"More people should be reading Will
McIntosh." Tor.com "[Love Minus Eighty]
manages to deliver a light, romantic story
without ever sacrificing its dark vision of
the future." i09 "McIntosh manages to show
how technology can both divide and unite us
while delivering a highly entertaining tale."
RT Book Reviews
Love Minus Eighty by Will McIntosh, Paperback
| Barnes ...
Find many great new & used options and get
the best deals for Love Minus Eighty by Will
McIntosh (2013, Trade Paperback) at the best
online prices at eBay! Free shipping for many
products!
Love Minus Eighty by Will McIntosh (2013,
Trade Paperback ...
Love Minus Eighty by Will McIntosh
(2013-06-06) [Will McIntosh] on Amazon.com.
*FREE* shipping on qualifying offers. Love
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Minus Eighty by Will McIntosh (2013-06-06)
Love Minus Eighty by Will McIntosh
(2013-06-06): Will ...
Publishers Weekly on Love Minus Eighty.
"McIntosh manages to show how technology can
both divide and unite us while delivering a
highly entertaining tale."—. RT Book Reviews
on Love Minus Eighty. "McIntosh paints an
intriguing picture of a society ruled by
celebrity culture."—. Daily Mail.
Love Minus Eighty | IndieBound.org
Out of all of McIntosh's novels, Love Minus
Eighty is the one that can most be called
social science fiction: the book depicts
advanced time and technology without moral
and cultural advancement. The result is that
he takes current social and ethical problems
around dating and social media, make them
even larger than life, and see what shakes
out.
Book review of Love Minus Eighty by Will
McIntosh
Love Minus Eightyfollows several
interconnected people in a disquieting vision
of romantic life in the century to come.
There's Rob, who accidentally kills a jogger,
then sacrifices all to visit her in a
cryogenic dating facility, seeking
forgiveness but instead falling in love.
Summary and reviews of Love Minus Eighty by
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Will McIntosh
Author Will McIntosh's new novel, Love Minus
Eighty, is the book you give to your friends
in hopes of igniting a passion for science
fiction. With its focus on deeply connected
interpersonal relationships, the novel draws
in the literary fiction reader and with its
ever-present science fictional elements it
also holds a strong attraction for fans of
genre fiction.
Amazon.com: Customer reviews: Love Minus
Eighty
Will McIntosh is a Hugo Award-winning science
fiction author, as well as a finalist for
eleven other awards. His alien invasion novel
Defenders was optioned by Warner Brothers for
a feature film, while Love Minus Eighty, was
named the best SF novel of 2013 by the
American Library Association.
Will McIntosh (Author of Love Minus Eighty)
The only complaint to be leveled at Love
Minus Eighty is a feeling that things were
rushed at the end. At a little over 400
pages, there is adequate space to tell an
involved, fully-realized story and Will
McIntosh does this, leaving the reader with a
good deal of closure. There is no feeling of
being cheated at the end.
Amazon.com: Love Minus Eighty (Audible Audio
Edition ...
Love Minus Eighty follows several
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interconnected people in a disquieting vision
of romantic life in the century to come.
There's Rob, who accidentally kills a jogger,
then sacrifices all to visit her in a
cryogenic dating facility, seeking
forgiveness but instead falling in love. ...
The picture Will McIntosh paints here is an
exceedingly grim ...
Love Minus Eighty by Will McIntosh |
Audiobook | Audible.com
Love Minus Eighty follows several
interconnected people in a disquieting vision
of romantic life in the century to come.
There's Rob, who accidentally kills a jogger,
then sacrifices all to visit her in a
cryogenic dating facility, seeking
forgiveness but instead falling in love. ...
McIntosh layers on the irony, with dating
coaches who ...
?Love Minus Eighty on Apple Books
"How can love succeed in the techno-surround
we've trapped ourselves in?... Will McIntosh
explores in this tightly plotted tangle of
love stories. The stirring result casts a
clear and knowing eye on our current society,
from the best viewpoint of all: the future"
(Kim Stanley Robinson, New York Times bestselling author)
Love Minus Eighty by Will McIntosh |
Audiobook | Audible.com
Love Minus Eighty by Will McIntosh (Goodreads
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Author) 3.81 avg rating — 2,853 ratings —
published 2013 — 8 editions
Books by Will McIntosh (Author of Love Minus
Eighty)
In Love Minus Eighty, he has given one of his
best short stories enough room to breathe,
turning it into a dark, impactful novel. This
review (“Death Is Not the End: A Review of
Love Minus Eighty by Will McIntosh”) was
originally published at Tor.com on May 31st,
2013, and re-run on Tor.com on June 6th,
2014..
Love Minus Eighty by Will McIntosh | Far
Beyond Reality
Love Minus Eighty Quotes Showing 1-11 of 11
“The guaranteed cure for heartbreak: find
pain that’s much, much worse.” ? Will
McIntosh, Love Minus Eighty
Love Minus Eighty Quotes by Will McIntosh
His novel DEFENDERS was optioned by Warner
Brothers for a feature film, while LOVE MINUS
EIGHTY, about women trapped in a cryogenic
dating center, has been optioned for a TV
Series, and was named the best science
fiction book of 2013 by the American Library
Association. Will was a psychology professor
before turning to writing full-time.
Will McIntosh – Audio Books, Best Sellers,
Author Bio ...
Love Minus Eighty follows several
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interconnected people in a disquieting vision
of romantic life in the century to
come.There's Rob, who accidentally kills a
jogger, then sacrifices all to visit Will
McIntosh Presents "Love Minus Eighty" |
Fountain Bookstore

In the future, love is complicated and death
is not necessarily the end. Love Minus Eighty
follows several interconnected people in a
disquieting vision of romantic life in the
century to come. There's Rob, who
accidentally kills a jogger, then sacrifices
all to visit her in a cryogenic dating
facility, seeking forgiveness but instead
falling in love. Veronika, a shy dating
coach, finds herself coaching the very woman
who is stealing the man she loves. And Mira,
a gay woman accidentally placed in a
heterosexual dating center near its
inception, desperately seeks a way to reunite
with her frozen partner as the years pass. In
this daring and big-hearted novel based on
the Hugo-winning short story, the lovelorn
navigate a world in which technology has
reached the outer limits of morality and
romance.
A new epic of alien invasion and human
resistance by Hugo Award-winning author Will
McIntosh. The invaders came to claim earth as
their own, overwhelming us with superior
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weapons and the ability to read our minds
like open books. Our only chance for survival
was to engineer a new race of perfect
soldiers to combat them. Seventeen feet tall,
knowing and loving nothing but war, their
minds closed to the aliens. But these saviors
could never be our servants. And what is done
cannot be undone.
We've always imagined the world coming to an
end in spectacular, explosive fashion. But
what if - instead - humanity is just destined
to slowly crumble? For Jasper and his nomadic
tribe, their former life as middle-class
Americans seems like a distant memory. Their
world took a turn for the worse - and then
never got better. Resources are running out,
jobs keep getting scarcer, and the fabric of
society is slowly disintegrating . . . . But
in the midst of this all, Jasper's just a guy
trying to make ends meet, find a nice girl
who won't screw him around, and keep his
group safe on the violent streets. Soft
Apocalypse follows the tribe's struggle to
find a place for themselves and their
children in the dangerous new place their
world has become.
Thirteen-year-old twins Vick and Tara have
built an incredible machine--a loyal robotic
watchdog named Daisy. But, when local crime
boss Ms. Alba schemes to add Daisy to her
robot army, Vick and Tara must go to great
lengths to protect their prized pet. Because
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Daisy is more than just any robot--she's
their constant protector, and together the
three make a great team. Vick and Tara are
determined to stop the mob from tearing their
little family apart. And they might just
succeed! Sure, the evil Ms. Alba has more
robot watchdogs, but none are as smart--or as
faithful--as their Daisy. Plus, if things get
too dangerous, Tara could always upgrade
their pet. With her mechanical skills, she
could make Daisy bigger, stronger, and a lot
more intimidating! A Junior Library Guild
Selection A 2019-2020 Texas Bluebonnet Award
Master List Selection "Engaging, suspenseful,
and with nearly all the vivid fighting
confined to robots, this gritty tale is
perfect for a younger audience than most postapocalyptic stories." --Kirkus Reviews "This
compelling drama with cool tech themes and
bad guys getting their comeuppance is a
winner." --SLJ
For fans of The Maze Runner and The Fifth
Wave, this debut YA novel from Hugo Award
winner Will McIntosh pits four
underprivileged teens against an evil
billionaire in the race of a lifetime. No one
knows where the brilliant-colored spheres
came from. One day they were just there,
hidden all over the earth like huge
gemstones. Burn a pair and they make you a
little better: an inch taller, skilled at
math, better-looking. The rarer the sphere,
the greater the improvement—and the more
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expensive the sphere. Sully is a sphere
dealer at a flea market. It doesn’t pay
much—Alex Holliday’s stores have muscled out
most of the independent sellers—but it helps
him and his mom make the rent. When Sully
meets Hunter, a girl with a natural talent
for finding spheres, the two start searching
together. One day they find a Gold—a color no
one has ever seen. There’s no question the
Gold is priceless, but what does it actually
do? None of them is aware of it yet, but the
fate of the world rests on this little golden
orb. Because all the world fights over the
spheres, but no one knows where they come
from, what their powers are, or why they’re
here. PRAISE: “Burning Midnight is for (1)
adrenaline junkies and gamers, (2) obsessive
collectors, and (3) people who can’t get
enough of crazy endings. I’m all of these
things, and I loved it.” —Margaret Stohl, New
York Times bestselling author of Black Widow:
Forever Red and coauthor of the
internationally bestselling Beautiful
Creatures series
In this terrifyingly timely tale for fans of
The Eye of Minds, a teen and his group of
friends find themselves on the run after
using a genius lie-detector contraption to
expose their corrupt government. In a Putinesque near-future America, the gifted and
talented high school has just been
eliminated, and Sam and his friends have been
using their unexpected free time to work on a
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tiny, undetectable, utterly reliable lie
detector. They're all in it for the
money--except Theo, their visionary. For
Theo, it's about creating a better world. A
BS-free world, where no one can lie, and the
honest will thrive. Just when they finish the
prototype and turn down an offer to sell
their brainchild to a huge corporation, Theo
is found dead. Greedy companies, corrupt
privatized police, and even the president
herself will stop at nothing to steal the
Truth App. Sam sets his sights on exposing
all lies and holding everyone accountable.
But he and his friends quickly realize the
costs of a BS-free world: the lives of loved
ones, and political and economic stability.
They now face a difficult question: Is the
world capable of operating without lies, or
are lies what hold it together? "Deserving of
comparisons to The Hunger Games." --Kirkus
"This compelling, action-packed story will
have readers eagerly turning pages...Give to
fans of Cory Doctorow's Little Brother."
--SLJ "The action is nonstop from beginning
to end..a BS-free way to present a deep and
fundamental question." --Booklist
An act of terrorism has unleashed anthrax on
the city of Atlanta, killing hundreds of
thousands. The young illustrator Finn Darby
managed to survive the attack, whilst many of
his friends weren't so lucky. But soon
afterwards, Finn develops a disturbing
affliction - when he starts to blurt things
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out in a strange voice beyond his control.
Countless other residents of Atlanta are
experiencing a similar bizarre problem.
Either all of Atlanta is suffering from a
total psychological breakdown, or else the
dead are returning to possess the living . .
. Moving, chilling and thoroughly gripping,
Hitchers is a tale about a world in crisis and about the dead not being ready to stay
that way.
Mars Xi can kill you with her mind, but
she'll need more than psychic powers to save
her in Killing Gravity, the thrilling science
fiction space adventure debut by Corey J.
White. Before she escaped in a bloody coup,
MEPHISTO transformed Mariam Xi into a deadly
voidwitch. Their training left her with
terrifying capabilities, a fierce sense of
independence, a deficit of trust, and an
experimental pet named Seven. She’s spent her
life on the run, but the boogeymen from her
past are catching up with her. An encounter
with a bounty hunter has left her hanging
helpless in a dying spaceship, dependent on
the mercy of strangers. Penned in on all
sides, Mariam chases rumors to find the one
who sold her out. To discover the truth and
defeat her pursuers, she’ll have to stare
into the abyss and find the secrets of her
past, her future, and her terrifying
potential. The Voidwitch Saga Book 1: Killing
Gravity Book 2: Void Black Shadow At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
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without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
A dystopian novel for the digital age, The
Word Exchange offers an inventive,
suspenseful, and decidedly original vision of
the dangers of technology and of the enduring
power of the printed word. In the not-sodistant future, the forecasted “death of
print” has become a reality. Bookstores,
libraries, newspapers, and magazines are
things of the past, and we spend our time
glued to handheld devices called Memes that
not only keep us in constant communication
but also have become so intuitive that they
hail us cabs before we leave our offices,
order takeout at the first growl of a hungry
stomach, and even create and sell language
itself in a marketplace called the Word
Exchange. Anana Johnson works with her
father, Doug, at the North American
Dictionary of the English Language (NADEL),
where Doug is hard at work on the last
edition that will ever be printed. Doug is a
staunchly anti-Meme, anti-tech intellectual
who fondly remembers the days when people
used email (everything now is text or
videoconference) to communicate—or even
actually spoke to one another, for that
matter. One evening, Doug disappears from the
NADEL offices, leaving a single written clue:
ALICE. It’s a code word he devised to signal
if he ever fell into harm’s way. And thus
begins Anana’s journey down the proverbial
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rabbit hole . . . Joined by Bart, her bookish
NADEL colleague, Anana’s search for Doug will
take her into dark basements and subterranean
passageways; the stacks and reading rooms of
the Mercantile Library; and secret meetings
of the underground resistance, the Diachronic
Society. As Anana penetrates the mystery of
her father’s disappearance and a pandemic of
decaying language called “word flu” spreads,
The Word Exchange becomes a cautionary tale
that is at once a technological thriller and
a meditation on the high cultural costs of
digital technology.
An NPR BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR An AMAZON BEST
CHILDREN'S BOOK OF 2020 Nnedi Okorafor's
acclaimed first novel for middle grade
readers introduces a boy who can access super
powers with the help of the magical Ikenga.
Nnamdi's father was a good chief of police,
perhaps the best Kalaria had ever had. He was
determined to root out the criminals that had
invaded the town. But then he was murdered,
and most people believed the Chief of Chiefs,
most powerful of the criminals, was
responsible. Nnamdi has vowed to avenge his
father, but he wonders what a twelve-year-old
boy can do. Until a mysterious nighttime
meeting, the gift of a magical object that
enables super powers, and a charge to use
those powers for good changes his life
forever. How can he fulfill his mission? How
will he learn to control his newfound powers?
Award-winning Nnedi Okorafor, acclaimed for
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her Akata novels, introduces a new and
engaging hero in her first novel for middle
grade readers set against a richly textured
background of contemporary Nigeria.
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